August 29, 2012 VIA EMAIL

Chuck Hubert

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre

Box 938, 5102-50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Hubert,

Re: Record of Meeting Minutes between the Government of the Northwest Territories
and Fortune Minerals Ltd.
EA0809-004 NICO Project, Fortune Minerals Ltd.

Please find attached to this letter a record of minutes between officials from the Government of
the Northwest Territories and Fortune Minerals Ltd. who met on August 28, 2012. The record
has been agreed-to and signed by both parties, both of whom request its publication on the
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board public registry for the NICO Project.

Please contact me at Shafic_Khouri@gov.nt.ca or (867) 920-6335 if you may require any further
details.

Sincerely,

Shafic Khouri

Environmental Assessment and Regulatory Analyst
Environmental Assessment and Monitoring Section
Land and Water Division

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Government of the Northwest Territories

cc Pat Maloney, Fortune Minerals Ltd.
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